
From: Jane And Glen  
Sent: Tues Sept 17 2019 12:35 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: Councillor Celevitz 
 

As a resident in the ward represented by Councillor Celivitz, I would request that the 

penalty so wrongfully imposed on her not be increased.  Karen Celevitz is the first 

councillor in this ward who has actually listened and helped the people she represents 

and I have lived in this ward for thirty five years. 

If all councillors represented their wards in the manner Karen does, instead of bullying 

their colleagues, our town council would be a much better functioning entity. 

Jane Wile 


